
b2 classroom
newsletter

Welcome to the Fall Term!

I’m thrilled to have your child join us in B2 for what promises to be an
exciting and enriching season. As the leaves change and we embrace
the cozy atmosphere of autumn, our classroom will be buzzing with
new adventures and learning opportunities. This term, we’ll focus on
engaging activities that foster creativity, curiosity, and social skills, all
while creating a warm and supportive environment. I look forward to
partnering with you to make this a memorable and joyful experience for
your child. Here’s to a wonderful fall term filled with exploration and
growth!

Warm regards,
Nikki

September 6, 2024

important datesdear parents,
September 2 - School Holiday

September 3 - Teacher’s

Preparation Day

September First Day of Fall

Term

September 16 - Respect-for-

the Aged-Day

September 22 - Autumnal

Equinox

September 23 - Substitute

Holiday



Introduction to Letter B
Counting and Recognizing
Number 5

Announcement For the week

Upcoming Theme

Transportation

language and numeracy



b2’s photo gallery


